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“Let your light shine.” Matthew 

5:16 

Star of the Week 
Following our Ofsted 

inspection, all our 
pupils are shining lights 
and everybody is a star! 

 

 

The JLT would like to say a huge 
thank you to everyone for their 

support and raising £74.25 for 
MacMillan Cancer Support. 

 

From Thomas, Olivia, Nell & 
Isobella. 

 

If you would like to view the JLT’s 
presentation this can be found on the 

school website under  
Busy at Broadbottom/Ambassadors 

tab. 

 

Thank you for all your 
support and for completing 

the Parental Surveys for 
Ofsted. 

 

The children were absolutely 
amazing yesterday with the 

inspectors, and we are 
incredibly proud of them all. 

 

Candlelight Stories 
On Thursday 21st October 2021, 

6.30 – 8pm. 
Tickets are selling for the 

Candlelight Story event at school.  
Please see the attached flyer with 

all the details.   
 

Year 6 Open Days 
 

Dear parents, if you are 

viewing a school for Year 6 

leavers and their Virtual Open 

Day or face to face visit is 

during school hours, please 

inform the Class Teacher and 

the office. This will be granted 

as we value the importance of 

our pupil’s transition. 

Harvest 5th October 
As we will all be walking up 

to Mottram Church to 
celebrate Harvest please 
ensure your child has a 

waterproof coat and sensible 
shoes. 

If you would like to donate a 
tin or dried goods for our 

Harvest Festival, please send 
in your donation for the 
morning of Tuesday 5th 

October. 
 

 

NHS Nasal Flu Vaccine 
Monday 8th November 

The nasal flu process this year is 
again being consented online via 

the website below: 
 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/in
formation?Id=106227&Type=FLU 

Please remember to complete  
On-line either the YES consent or 

NO form. 
 

Covid Reminder 
Pupils no longer have to stay 

off school if there is a positive 
case in the household, as long 

as they have no symptoms.  
 

Community 
 

Mottram Church - Everybody Welcome! 
 

 

Pet Service in the church 
Sunday 3rd October at 10:30. 

Your pet will receive a blessing card with their 
name on. Refreshments will be provided for 

animals and their humans. Please ensure that 
all pets travel to and from the church safely. 

 
Sunday School returns 

Join us on Sunday 10th October at 10.30am at 
Mottram Church. 

 

Morrison’s It’s Good to Grow Tokens 
Between 6th September and the 24th October 

for every £10 spent in store or on-line at 
Morrisons, customers will automatically 

receive one Grow Token to donate to 
Broadbottom Primary School.   

Please support us in collecting these tokens for 
our children to continue growing their own 

fruit and vegetables. 
Please see the flyer at the end of this 
newsletter for further information. 

 

School Library 
Great news! 

Our school library will re-
commence with Mrs Bibby, 

every Monday afternoon 
where every child will 
receive a library book. 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

Parking 
Plea to all parents. 

We continue to ask for your 
cooperation in safeguarding all 
our children as they arrive and 

leave school. 
Please do not turn right at the 

top of the path. This is a 
private road for residents only. 

 

Parking on the road 

Please be courteous of our 

neighbours, if you are 

parking on the road, that you 

do not restrict access for 

them leaving their property. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      

 You can now support Broadbottom Primary School  
School  on #easyfundraising! 

 

When you sign up as a supporter, 4,600 shops and sites will 
donate for free, every time you shop online. 

 

This includes all the big names like 
eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, Expedia, M&S,  

Just Eat and many more! 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta 

 

Remember to 
recycle your 

batteries, drop 
them off at the 
school office. 

School Nurse 
A facebook page is available for parents to communicate 

with the School Nursing Team in Tameside. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/schoolnursesTGH 
 
 

Clubs 
Clubs start Monday 13th September for 11 weeks,  

3.15-4pm; the last club will be on Thursday 2nd December. 
 

Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday 

SATs Prep Multi-Sports Street Dance 

Craft Club Classics Reading  Drama Club 

Food & 
Nutrition  

  

 
 
 
 
 

Parent Consultations 
Advance notice that 

consultations will take 
place on 18th October and 

further information will 
follow nearer the time. 

 
Broadbottom and  
Mottram Beavers 

Is your child aged 6-8 years old? If so, 
would they like to join 1st Broadbottom 

and Mottram Beavers? 
If interested, please get in touch with 

Michelle on 07841 830 428 
 
 

Parent’s Community 
Book Swap 

There is now plenty of choice 
in our adult only Book Swap Library, 

please feel free to help yourself. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteer Readers 
We still require volunteers to 
support reading.  If you would 
be interested in this role and 
can give up a couple of hours 

each week, please see Mrs 
Heydon or Mrs Capstick. 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta
https://www.facebook.com/schoolnursesTGH


 



  



 



  



 


